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Excellent news – Providers reach agreement to remain In-Network 

COVA Care and COVA HDHP members! 

Mary Washington Healthcare and Anthem Blue Cross and Blue Shield have reached new 
agreements effective March 1, 2023. The new agreements ensure continued participation of 
all Mary Washington Healthcare facilities and providers remain in Anthem’s provider 
network. 

If a member already moved to a new doctor or hospital, they may stay with their new doctor 
or switch back to Mary Washington Healthcare.  Members with questions, please 
visit anthem.com/marywashington or call Anthem Member Services at 1-800-552-2682.  

Optima Health Vantage HMO members! 

Bon Secours Health System and Optima Health have reached an agreement and will 
remain in Optima Health’s provider network. The new agreements are effective March 1, 
2023, ensuring that Bon Secours hospitals, ancillary providers and physicians and select 
specialists in Tidewater and Richmond areas continues participation in Optima’s provider 
network. 

If members have questions regarding care, please contact Member Services at the number 
1-866-846-2682. 
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